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Dear Mr Tim Marks, 
 
EN010110 – Medworth Energy from Waste Combined heat and power Facility – 
Adoption of Algores Way 
 
I am writing to you following the recent Issue Specific Hearing 1 (22 February 2023) 
relating to the above, during which the Planning Inspector / Examining Authority 
requested that Cambridgeshire County Council submit in writing our intentions 
regarding Algores Way, should consent be granted for the Development Consent 
Order.  
 
I can confirm that there are no current proposals to adopt those sections of Algores 
Way that are not adopted Public Highway. It is considered that significant works 
would be required to bring the street to current adoptable standards by a third-party 
promoter for the County to consider potential adoption. 
 
We will be submitting a copy of this letter to the Inspector at Deadline 1. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
David Allatt 
 
 
Assistant Director for Transport Strategy and Network Management  
CC: planningdc@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  

PINs ref: EN010110  

Date: 27 February 2023 

Contact: Alice Tithecott/Deborah Jeakins 

Telephone:  

E Mail: PlanningDC@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
 
  
 
 
 

David Allatt, 
Assistant Director 

Transport Strategy and Network 
Management  

Place and Sustainability 
 

 

New Shire Hall 
Emery Crescent 

Enterprise Campus 
Alconbury Weald 

Huntingdon 
PE28 4YE 

 
 
 
 

 

FAO Tim Marks,  
Head of Planning, 
MVV Environment Ltd/Medworth CHP Ltd 
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